Ultra Dairy, LLC
Public Hearing
July 27, 2020

The Public Hearing of the Onondaga County Industrial Development Agency, held on this day,
Monday, July 27, 2020 via Zoom meeting #83688332889 or dial in at 1-929-436-2866 was
called to order at 10:00 am by Public Hearing Officer Nancy Lowery.

Attendees:

Nancy Lowery, Public Hearing Officer
Karen Doster

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing pursuant to Section 859-a of the New York
General Municipal Law will be held by the Onondaga County Industrial Development Agency (the
“Agency”) on the 27" day of July, 2020 at 10:00 a.m., local time, via Zoom meeting #83688332889,
or dial in at 1-929-436-2866.

Due to a clerical error and a data point omission, the Ultra Dairy Public Hearing has been
rescheduled to Wednesday, August 5 at 10am.

The new public hearing notice was published yesterday, July 26, 2020, in the Post-Standard.
The record is open and remains open to receive written comments.
I will leave this meeting open for 5 minutes for anyone who may call in.

There being no further business, the public hearing is closed at 10:06 am on July 27, 2020.

By: M XW

Nancy Lowery/Bublic Heari@ﬁcer




